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A Better Life for Their Children Jul 26 2019 Born to Jewish immigrants, Julius Rosenwald rose to lead
Sears, Roebuck & Company and turn it into the world's largest retailer. Born into slavery, Booker T.
Washington became the founding principal of Tuskegee Institute. In 1912 the two men launched an ambitious
program to partner with black communities across the segregated South to build public schools for African
American children. This watershed moment in the history of philanthropy--one of the earliest
collaborations between Jews and African Americans--drove dramatic improvement in African American
educational attainment and fostered the generation who became the leaders and foot soldiers of the civil
rights movement. Of the original 4,978 Rosenwald schools built between 1917 and 1937 across fifteen
southern and border states, only about 500 survive. While some have been repurposed and a handful remain
active schools, many remain unrestored and at risk of collapse. To tell this story visually, Andrew
Feiler drove more than twenty-five thousand miles, photographed 105 schools, and interviewed dozens of
former students, teachers, preservationists, and community leaders in all fifteen of the program states.
A Better Life for their Children includes eighty-five duotone images that capture interiors and
exteriors, schools restored and yet-to-be restored, and portraits of people with unique, compelling
connections to these schools. Brief narratives written by Feiler accompany each photograph, telling the
stories of Rosenwald schools' connections to the Trail of Tears, the Great Migration, the Tuskegee
Airmen, Brown v. Board of Education, embezzlement, murder, and more. Beyond the photographic
documentation, A Better Life for Their Children includes essays from three prominent voices. Congressman
John Lewis, who attended a Rosenwald school in Alabama, provides an introduction; preservationist Jeanne
Cyriaque has penned a history of the Rosenwald program; and Brent Leggs, director of African American
Cultural Heritage at the National Trust for Historic Preservation, has written a plea for preservation
that serves as an afterword.
Opening Minds Aug 19 2021 "Introducing a spelling test to a student by saying, 'Let's see how many words
you know,' is different from saying, 'Let's see how many words you know already.' It is only one word,
but the already suggests that any words the child knows are ahead of expectation and, most important,
that there is nothing permanent about what is known and not known." — Peter Johnston Sometimes a single
word changes everything. In his groundbreaking book Choice Words, Peter Johnston demonstrated how the
things teachers say (and don't say) have surprising consequences for the literate lives of students. Now,
in Opening Minds: Using Language to Change Lives, Peter shows how the words teachers choose affect the
worlds students inhabit in the classroom, and ultimately their futures. He explains how to engage
children with more productive talk and to create classrooms that support not only students' intellectual
development, but their development as human beings. Grounded in research, Opening Minds: Using Language
to Change Lives shows how words can shape students' learning, their sense of self, and their social,
emotional and moral development. Make no mistake: words have the power to open minds – or close them.
Best Kind of College, The Jan 24 2022 Small college professors from across the United States explain why
liberal arts institutions remain the gold standard for higher education. The fevered controversy over
America’s educational future isn’t simply academic; those who have proposed sweeping reforms include
government officials, politicians, foundation officers, think-tank researchers, journalists, media
pundits, and university administrators. Drowned out in that noisy debate are the voices of those who
actually teach the liberal arts exclusively to undergraduates in our nation’s small liberal arts

colleges, or SLACs. The Best Kind of College attempts to rectify that glaring oversight. As an insiders’
“guide” to the liberal arts in its truest form the volume brings together thirty award-winning professors
from across the country to convey in various ways some of the virtues, the electricity, and, overall, the
importance of the small-seminar, face-to-face approach to education, as typically featured in SLACs.
Before we in the United States abandon or compromise our commitment to the liberal arts—oddly enough,
precisely at a time when our global competitors are discovering, emulating, and founding American-style
SLACs and new liberal arts programs—we need a wake-up call, namely to the fact that the nation’s SLACs
provide a time-tested model of educational integrity and success. “At last, some good news about
education! This collection brings together essays by professors at small liberal arts colleges, voices
largely unheard in the debates raging about higher education. It ranges widely through disciplines and
across colleges, taking us into classrooms where we see the creative, inventive kinds of teaching that go
on when classes are kept small and professors can interact with students. This book is a welcome
corrective to claims that higher education is ‘broken’ and in need of a high-tech fix, a quiet reminder
that ‘innovation’ goes on as a matter of course at colleges where teaching is top priority and is kept to
human scale.” — Gayle Greene, Scripps College “McWilliams and Seery have achieved something remarkable:
they have found a new and interesting way to present the case for the liberal arts model in American
education. More than that, they have managed to show the value of, as well as present the argument for,
the model. At its best, the book recreates something of the experience of a liberal arts education in
microcosm. This is a wonderful, provocative, engaging, and moving book. It is unlikely to be surpassed.”
— Simon Stow, author of Republic of Readers? The Literary Turn in Political Thought and Analysis
The New Teacher Book Oct 28 2019 Teaching is a lifelong challenge, but the first few years in the
classroom are typically a teacher's hardest. This expanded collection of writings and reflections offers
practical guidance on how to navigate the school system, form rewarding relationships with colleagues,
and connect in meaningful ways with students and families from all cultures and backgrounds.
Colleges That Create Futures Sep 19 2021 KICK-START YOUR CAREER WITH THE RIGHT ON-CAMPUS EXPERIENCE!
When it comes to getting the most out of college, the experiences you have outside the classroom are just
as important as what you study. Colleges That Create Futures looks beyond the usual “best of” college
lists to highlight 50 schools that empower students to discover practical, real-world applications for
their talents and interests. The schools in this book feature distinctive research, internship, and handson learning programs—all the info you need to help find a college where you can parlay your passion into
a successful post-college career. Inside, You'll Find: • In-depth profiles covering career services,
internship support, student group activity, alumni satisfaction, noteworthy facilities and programs, and
more • Candid assessments of each school’s academics from students, current faculty, and alumni • Unique
hands-on learning opportunities for students across majors • Testimonials on career prep from alumni in
business, education, law, and much more *************************** What makes Colleges That Create
Futures important? You've seen the headlines—lately the news has been full of horror stories about how
the college educational system has failed many recent grads who leave school with huge debt, no job
prospects, and no experience in the working world. Colleges That Create Futures identifies schools that
don't fall into this trap but instead prepare students for successful careers! How are the colleges
selected? Schools are selected based on survey results on career services, grad school matriculation,
internship support, student group and government activity, alumni activity and salaries, and noteworthy
facilities and programs.
Excellent Sheep Jul 06 2020 A Yale professor and author of A Jane Austen Education evaluates the
consequences of high-pressure educational and parenting approaches that challenge the mind's ability to
think critically and creatively, calling for strategic changes that can offer college students a selfdirected sense of purpose.
A People's Curriculum for the Earth Jan 12 2021 A People’s Curriculum for the Earth is a collection of
articles, role plays, simulations, stories, poems, and graphics to help breathe life into teaching about
the environmental crisis. The book features some of the best articles from Rethinking Schools magazine
alongside classroom-friendly readings on climate change, energy, water, food, and pollution—as well as on
people who are working to make things better. A People’s Curriculum for the Earth has the breadth and
depth ofRethinking Globalization: Teaching for Justice in an Unjust World, one of the most popular books
we’ve published. At a time when it’s becoming increasingly obvious that life on Earth is at risk, here is
a resource that helps students see what’s wrong and imagine solutions. Praise for A People's Curriculum
for the Earth "To really confront the climate crisis, we need to think differently, build differently,
and teach differently. A People’s Curriculum for the Earth is an educator’s toolkit for our times." —
Naomi Klein, author of The Shock Doctrine and This Changes Everything: Capitalism vs. the Climate "This
volume is a marvelous example of justice in ALL facets of our lives—civil, social, educational, economic,
and yes, environmental. Bravo to the Rethinking Schools team for pulling this collection together and
making us think more holistically about what we mean when we talk about justice." — Gloria LadsonBillings, Kellner Family Chair in Urban Education, University of Wisconsin-Madison "Bigelow and Swinehart
have created a critical resource for today’s young people about humanity’s responsibility for the Earth.
This book can engender the shift in perspective so needed at this point on the clock of the universe." —
Gregory Smith, Professor of Education, Lewis & Clark College, co-author with David Sobel of Place- and
Community-based Education in Schools
Lit Up Jul 30 2022 An inspiring firsthand investigation into the crucial challenge of turning teenagers
into lifelong readers It's hardly a secret that millions of American kids, caught up in social media,
television, movies, and games, don't read seriously--that is, they associate serious reading with duty or
work, not with pleasure. This indifference has become a grievous loss to our standing as a great

nation--and a personal loss, too, for millions of teenagers who may turn into adults with limited
understanding of themselves and others. Can this be changed? Can teenagers be turned on to literature?
What kind of teachers can do it, and what books? To find out, Denby sat in on a tenth-grade English class
in a New York public school for an entire academic year, and made frequent visits to an inner-city public
school in New Haven and to a respected public school in Westchester county. He read all the stories,
poems, plays, and novels that the kids were reading, and here combines a chronicle of what he observed
with fresh and inspiring encounters with the books themselves, including The Scarlet Letter, Brave New
World,1984, The Alchemist, Slaughterhouse Five, The Kite Runner,Long Way Gone and many more. Denby's book
is a dramatic narrative that traces awkward and baffled beginnings but also exciting breakthroughs and
the emergence of pleasure in reading. In a sea of bad news about education and the fate of the book,
David Denby reaffirms the power of great teachers and the importance and inspiration of great literature.
Developing Community Schools, Community Learning Centers, Extended-service Schools and Multi-service
Schools Nov 09 2020 This book focuses on special organizational configurations for schools in diverse
parts of the world. Some of these new organizational and institutional designs are called multi-service
schools, others are called extended service schools and still others are called community learning
centers. While these schools have different names and notable different characteristics, they belong in
the same category because of a common feature in their design: they connect schools with once-separate
community programs and services.Chief among the prototypes for these new organizational and institutional
designs are the ones featured in the book’s title. Some are called multi-service schools to indicate that
they selectively provide some new programs and services. Others are called extended service schools to
indicate that they serve young people beyond the regular school day, seeking influence and control over
out-of-school time while enabling alternative teaching-learning strategies, and providing services other
than typical “pupil support services.” Still others are called community learning centers, a name that
showcases the educational functions and priorities of schools and announcing priorities for adult
learning and development. Community schools, still called in some places full-service community schools,
serves as a prototype that increasingly positions schools as multi-purpose, multi-component, anchor
institutions serving identifiable neighborhoods and entire rural communities. The book is structured to
enhance understanding of these organizational prototypes and provides comparative social analysis. It
also identifies knowledge needs and gaps as well as developmental territory for the future.
Colleges That Change Lives Nov 02 2022 Prospective college students and their parents have been relying
on Loren Pope's expertise since 1995, when he published the first edition of this indispensable guide.
This new edition profiles 41 colleges—all of which outdo the Ivies and research universities in producing
performers, not only among A students but also among those who get Bs and Cs. Contents include:
Evaluations of each school's program and "personality" Candid assessments by students, professors, and
deans Information on the progress of graduates This new edition not only revisits schools listed in
previous volumes to give readers a comprehensive assessment, it also addresses such issues as
homeschooling, learning disabilities, and single-sex education.
How to Change 5000 Schools Jun 24 2019 Not long ago, public education in Ontario, Canada, was in deep
trouble. Student achievement was stagnating, labor disruptions were rampant, and public satisfaction with
the schools was low. In 2003, a new provincial government initiated a series of reforms that embodied a
positive, outcome-focused agenda for public education. Today, student outcomes have improved, labor
disruption has vanished, and teacher morale is high. In How to Change 5000 Schools, Ben Levin, former
deputy minister of education for the province of Ontario, draws on his experience overseeing major
systemwide education reforms in Canada and England to set forth a refreshingly positive, pragmatic, and
optimistic approach to leading educational change at all levels. "This book provides a powerfully
optimistic view of what can happen when policy makers, system leaders, and educators operate around
common point of view about student learning and school improvement. This is important guidance for the
next generation of school reform in the U.S. Every U.S. educator should read it." -- Richard F. Elmore,
Gregory Anrig Professor of Educational Leadership, Harvard Graduate School of Education "How to Change
5000 Schools is a powerful, practical, realistic, deeply interesting account of the key ideas and
strategies for raising the bar and closing the gap for all students in public school systems. Politicians
and education reformers of all stripes will devour the ideas in this immensely rich and positive book."
-- Michael Fullan, Professor Emeritus, OISE/University of Toronto "Ben Levin draws on his considerable
experience as a researcher and policymaker to outline a comprehensive theory of action for school reform.
The scope of the book is quite breathtaking, the analysis is authoritative and its insight encourages one
both to reflect and act. Written with passion, wisdom, and humanity, Levin's book will be essential
reading for this and the next generation of educational change workers." -- David Hopkins, HSBC iNet
Chair of International Leadership, Institute of Education, University of London Ben Levin holds a Canada
Research Chair in Education Leadership and Policy at the University of Toronto. He recently completed a
term as deputy minister for education for the province of Ontario. He is the author of numerous articles
and three books and writes a regular column, "In Canada," for Phi Delta Kappan.
Rescuing Socrates Sep 27 2019 A Dominican-born academic tells the story of how the Great Books
transformed his life—and why they have the power to speak to people of all backgrounds What is the value
of a liberal education? Traditionally characterized by a rigorous engagement with the classics of Western
thought and literature, this approach to education is all but extinct in American universities, replaced
by flexible distribution requirements and ever-narrower academic specialization. Many academics attack
the very idea of a Western canon as chauvinistic, while the general public increasingly doubts the value
of the humanities. In Rescuing Socrates, Dominican-born American academic Roosevelt Montás tells the
story of how a liberal education transformed his life, and offers an intimate account of the relevance of

the Great Books today, especially to members of historically marginalized communities. Montás emigrated
from the Dominican Republic to Queens, New York, when he was twelve and encountered the Western classics
as an undergraduate in Columbia University’s renowned Core Curriculum, one of America’s last remaining
Great Books programs. The experience changed his life and determined his career—he went on to earn a PhD
in English and comparative literature, serve as director of Columbia’s Center for the Core Curriculum,
and start a Great Books program for low-income high school students who aspire to be the first in their
families to attend college. Weaving together memoir and literary reflection, Rescuing Socrates describes
how four authors—Plato, Augustine, Freud, and Gandhi—had a profound impact on Montás’s life. In doing so,
the book drives home what it’s like to experience a liberal education—and why it can still remake lives.
Accepted! Aug 07 2020 Now a USA Today and Publishers Weekly bestseller! How do you REALLY get accepted
to Harvard, Yale, and the Ivy League? Told from the fresh and personal perspective of 26-year-old Crimson
Education CEO and Harvard, Stanford, and Oxford graduate Jamie Beaton, Accepted! is an honest and
practical guide on beating the odds and getting into Ivy League and other elite schools – the smart way.
Beaton takes you behind the doors of the world's top college admissions offices, revealing the highly
strategic selection processes applied by institutions whose reputations depend on the number of students
they admit, or more pointedly, the tens of thousands that they don't. In Accepted!, Beaton delivers the
ultimate insider "how to" and disrupts cliched admissions advice with savvy strategies like: Moneyballing
the university rankings and increasing your chances of admission Class spamming your way to academic
supremacy and acceptance Playing the early application dating game and understanding how institutions are
using it to their reputational advantage Packed with real-life examples from the thousands of students
Beaton has helped land a spot at Harvard, Stanford, and other esteemed universities, Accepted! is a neverbefore assembled culmination of secrets, insights, and application strategies guaranteed to maximize your
chances of "getting in" to the school of your choice. From ambitious students and their supportive
parents to academic advisors and admissions professionals, Accepted! is the must-read guide to
demystifying the often-convoluted and increasingly competitive world of elite college admissions.
What Every Sunday School Teacher Should Know Apr 26 2022 Sharing God's Word with children can be the
most spiritually satisfying experience of your life. But if you've never taught kids before the prospect
can be terrifying! Let Elmer Towns put your fears to rest as you read through 24 "bite-sized" topics
covering everything from motivation to gifting to teaching methods! This easy-to-read book will inspire
Sunday School teachers - new and experienced - to embrace with joy their important role of teaching
children of all ages about God's amazing love.
Teachers Change Lives 24/7 Oct 21 2021 Will ramp up quickly if there is strong initial demand; already
planning third printing
Break a Sweat, Change Your Life Oct 09 2020 Today’s high-pressure childhoods cry out for every cognitive
and emotional advantage that fitness can provide, but children are staring at screens, sitting on
couches, and staying inside. William E. Simon Jr. examines the greatest threat to our children’s health
in America today: the deadly duo of obesity and inactivity. As a result of these perils, children today
may have a shorter life expectancy than their parents. With the help of world-renowned medical experts,
the author investigates the causes and effects of this health crisis and looks at recent research
revealing the extraordinary benefits that physical activity confers on a child’s mind, body, and spirit.
If we are to give children the healthy start in life they deserve, the author contends, schools—as the
place where almost all children spend most of their waking hours—must play a greater role in teaching
physical literacy and providing fitness resources. Learn why physical education is so important to
children’s well-being and how you can fight the growing epidemic of inactivity in Break a Sweat, Change
Your Life. Advance Praise for Break a Sweat, Change Your Life [T]he current levels of obesity and
inactivity in our children have become the most fearful enemies to their health. ... Break a Sweat,
Change Your Life thoughtfully and constructively addresses the health crisis today’s children are facing,
calling on schools to implement adequate physical education programs at all grade levels in order to give
our youth a strong start in life. From the foreword by Kenneth H. Cooper, MD, MPH, “the Father of
Aerobics” Break a Sweat, Change Your Life takes a much-needed look at the deplorable lack of physical
education in our nation’s schools, identifying the science behind the need for robust PE programs, as
well as ways to improve the situation. Bill Simon has spent decades attempting to revitalize physical
education in schools, and everyone who cares about children should read his book. John J. Ratey, MD,
Associate Clinical Professor of Psychiatry at Harvard Medical School and author of Spark: The
Revolutionary New Science of Exercise and the Brain One of the best things we can do for our children is
to make exercise a routine part of their lives. This is a highly readable, informative book that explains
the huge physical, cognitive, and mental health benefits our children gain when we help them to stay
active. Wendy A. Suzuki, PhD, Professor of Neural Science and Psychology at New York University and
author of Healthy Brain, Happy Life A significant amount of scientific research has demonstrated that
brains, minds, and bodies of the young all benefit from exercise. Outstanding physical education programs
will give middle school and high school students the skills, knowledge, and motivation to stay fit over
their lifetimes. Bill Simon makes an excellent case that physical education should be valued as highly as
academic studies in our schools. Ming Guo, MD, PhD, Professor in Neurology and Pharmacology at UCLA David
Geffen School of Medicine Physical education means more than exercise. It means providing children with
the knowledge and understanding they need to lead healthy lives through adequate exposure to the only
subject in school that nurtures the body, mind, and spirit of students. Read this book, and learn what we
all need to know to help grow sound minds and sound bodies for the sake of our country’s future. John
Naber, 1976 Olympic champion swimmer, broadcaster, author, and speaker.
The World Book Encyclopedia Jan 30 2020 An encyclopedia designed especially to meet the needs of

elementary, junior high, and senior high school students.
Colleges that Change Lives Oct 01 2022 The distinctive group of forty colleges profiled here is a wellkept secret in a status industry. They outdo the Ivies and research universities in producing winners.
And they work their magic on the B and C students as well as on the A students. Loren Pope, director of
the College Placement Bureau, provides essential information on schools that he has chosen for their
proven ability to develop potential, values, initiative, and risk-taking in a wide range of students.
Inside you'll find evaluations of each school's program and personality to help you decide if it's a
community that's right for you; interviews with students that offer an insider's perspective on each
college; professors' and deans' viewpoints on their school, their students, and their mission; and
information on what happens to the graduates and what they think of their college experience. Loren Pope
encourages you to be a hard-nosed consumer when visiting a college, advises how to evaluate a school in
terms of your own needs and strengths, and shows how the college experience can enrich the rest of your
life.
Fair Play Aug 26 2019 AN INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER A REESE'S BOOK CLUB PICK Tired, stressed, and
in need of more help from your partner? Imagine running your household (and life!) in a new way... It
started with the Sh*t I Do List. Tired of being the "shefault" parent responsible for all aspects of her
busy household, Eve Rodsky counted up all the unpaid, invisible work she was doing for her family--and
then sent that list to her husband, asking for things to change. His response was...underwhelming. Rodsky
realized that simply identifying the issue of unequal labor on the home front wasn't enough: She needed a
solution to this universal problem. Her sanity, identity, career, and marriage depended on it. The result
is Fair Play: a time- and anxiety-saving system that offers couples a completely new way to divvy up
domestic responsibilities. Rodsky interviewed more than five hundred men and women from all walks of life
to figure out what the invisible work in a family actually entails and how to get it all done
efficiently. With 4 easy-to-follow rules, 100 household tasks, and a series of conversation starters for
you and your partner, Fair Play helps you prioritize what's important to your family and who should take
the lead on every chore, from laundry to homework to dinner. "Winning" this game means rebalancing your
home life, reigniting your relationship with your significant other, and reclaiming your Unicorn
Space--the time to develop the skills and passions that keep you interested and interesting. Stop
drowning in to-dos and lose some of that invisible workload that's pulling you down. Are you ready to try
Fair Play? Let's deal you in.
Schools That Change Dec 23 2021 Through specific examples, qualitative research, and portraiture, the
author illustrates how and why some schools are able to achieve significant, sustainable change while
others cannot.
Teaching for Black Lives Mar 14 2021 Black students' bodies and minds are under attack. We're fighting
back. From the north to the south, corporate curriculum lies to our students, conceals pain and
injustice, masks racism, and demeans our Black students. But it¿s not only the curriculum that is
traumatizing students.
Change Agents in the Schools Dec 11 2020 A documented volume about what is going on in the classroom where traditional education is treated as an enemy.
Miseducation Sep 07 2020 Why are so many American children learning so much misinformation about climate
change? Investigative reporter Katie Worth reviewed scores of textbooks, built a 50-state database, and
traveled to a dozen communities to talk to children and teachers about what is being taught, and found a
red-blue divide in climate education. More than one-third of young adults believe that climate change is
not man-made, and science teachers who teach global warming are being contradicted by history teachers
who tell children not to worry about it. Who has tried to influence what children learn, and how
successful have they been? Worth connects the dots to find out how oil corporations, state legislatures,
school boards, and textbook publishers sow uncertainty, confusion, and distrust about climate science. A
thoroughly researched, eye-opening look at how some states do not want children to learn the facts about
climate change.
Disrupting Class, Expanded Edition: How Disruptive Innovation Will Change the Way the World Learns Nov
29 2019 Clay Christensen's groundbreaking bestselling work in education now updated and expanded,
including a new chapter on Christensen's seminal "Jobs to Be Done" theory applied to education.
"Provocatively titled, Disrupting Class is just what America's K-12 education system needs--a well
thought-through proposal for using technology to better serve students and bring our schools into the
21st Century. Unlike so many education 'reforms,' this is not small-bore stuff. For that reason alone,
it's likely to be resisted by defenders of the status quo, even though it's necessary and right for our
kids. We owe it to them to make sure this book isn't merely a terrific read; it must become a blueprint
for educational transformation." —Joel Klein, Chancellor of the New York City Department of Education "A
brilliant teacher, Christensen brings clarity to a muddled and chaotic world of education." —Jim Collins,
bestselling author of Good to Great “Just as iTunes revolutionized the music industry, technology has the
potential to transform education in America so that every one of the nation’s 50 million students
receives a high quality education. Disrupting Class is a must-read, as it shows us how we can blaze that
trail toward transformation.” —Jeb Bush, former Governor of Florida According to recent studies in
neuroscience, the way we learn doesn't always match up with the way we are taught. If we hope to stay
competitive-academically, economically, and technologically-we need to rethink our understanding of
intelligence, reevaluate our educational system, and reinvigorate our commitment to learning. In other
words, we need "disruptive innovation." Now, in his long-awaited new book, Clayton M. Christensen and
coauthors Michael B. Horn and Curtis W. Johnson take one of the most important issues of our timeeducation-and apply Christensen's now-famous theories of "disruptive" change using a wide range of real-

life examples. Whether you're a school administrator, government official, business leader, parent,
teacher, or entrepreneur, you'll discover surprising new ideas, outside-the-box strategies, and straightA success stories. You'll learn how: Customized learning will help many more students succeed in school
Student-centric classrooms will increase the demand for new technology Computers must be disruptively
deployed to every student Disruptive innovation can circumvent roadblocks that have prevented other
attempts at school reform We can compete in the global classroom-and get ahead in the global market
Filled with fascinating case studies, scientific findings, and unprecedented insights on how innovation
must be managed, Disrupting Class will open your eyes to new possibilities, unlock hidden potential, and
get you to think differently. Professor Christensen and his coauthors provide a bold new lesson in
innovation that will help you make the grade for years to come. The future is now. Class is in session.
Schools of Hope Jun 04 2020 When Booker T. Washington, the famed African American educator, asked Julius
Rosenwald, the wealthy president of Sears, Roebuck and Company and noted philanthropist, to help him
build well-designed and fully equipped schools for black children, the face of education in the South
changed for the better. It was the early 1900s, a time of discrimination, racial segregation, and
inadequate education for African Americans. Rosenwald created a special fund that in just twenty years
built more than 5,300 schools attended by 600,000 black students. In this inspiring story, noted
nonfiction writer Norman H. Finkelstein spotlights one man's legacy and the power of community action.
Includes quotations, a detailed bibliography, and index.
College Beyond the States: European Schools That Will Change Your Life Without Breaking the Bank Apr 14
2021 Are you worried about how to pay for college? Are admissions requirements dictating your family's
lives? Are you concerned about your child's job prospects after graduation? If any of these questions
resonate with you, it's time to consider college in Europe. As a mother confronted by these issues,
Jennifer Viemont took it upon herself to meticulously research, personally visit, and carefully consider
the alternatives in continental Europe. She found over 300 accredited universities offering high-quality
bachelor's degree programs taught entirely in English--no foreign language skills needed--for a fraction
of what American schools charge.You'll be amazed to find that, in many cases, the cost of earning an
entire bachelor's degree (including travel costs) is less than just one year of tuition at an American
university. College Beyond the States details the top 13 European schools that offer: Reasonable tuition
fees well below any US option Transparent and attainable admissions criteria An exceptional international
student environment Informative, empowering, and hopeful, College Beyond the States is an invaluable
resource for both parents and students alike, and offers an appealing way to opt out of a system that no
longer works for most families.
Leading Schools in Disruptive Times Dec 31 2019 A school leadership model for surviving hyper-change
From social media to evolving safety issues to constant school reform, today’s school leaders face
unprecedented disruption. How can educators prepare students for a globalized world when many
institutions are not ready for the constantly changing 21st century? With an eye on the past and a vision
for the future, Carter and White draw the blueprint for adapting schools to ever-changing times. • A
comprehensive history of disruption in American schools as a lens for understanding accelerated change •
Practical exercises and real-life examples for reshaping education in the 21st century • A grounded
examination of radical disruptions schools will face in the years to come
Equity by Design Feb 10 2021 When it comes to the hard work of reconstructing our schools into places
where every student has the opportunity to succeed, Mirko Chardin and Katie Novak are absolutely
convinced that teachers should serve as our primary architects. And by “teachers” they mean legions of
teachers working in close collaboration. After all, it’s teachers who design students’ learning
experiences, who build student relationships . . . who ultimately have the power to change the trajectory
of our students’ lives. Equity by Design is intended to serve as a blueprint for teachers to alter the
all-too-predictable outcomes for our historically under-served students. A first of its kind resource,
the book makes the critical link between social justice and Universal Design for Learning (UDL) so that
we can equip students (and teachers, too) with the will, skill, and collective capacity to enact positive
change. Inside you’ll find: Concrete strategies for designing and delivering a culturally responsive,
sustainable, and equitable framework for all students Rich examples, case studies, and implementation
spotlights of educators, students (including Parkland survivors), and programs that have embraced a
social justice imperative Evidence-based application of best practices for UDL to create more inclusive
and equitable classrooms A flexible format to facilitate use with individual teachers, teacher teams, and
as the basis for whole-school implementation “Every student,” Mirko and Katie insist, “deserves the
opportunity to be successful regardless of their zip code, the color of their skin, the language they
speak, their sexual and/or gender identity, and whether or not they have a disability.” Consider Equity
by Design a critical first step forward in providing that all-important opportunity. “Our calling is to
drop our egos, commit to removing barriers, and treat our learners with the unequivocal respect and
dignity they deserve.” ~Mirko Chardin and Katie Novak
The Leader in Me Mar 26 2022 Children in today's world are inundated with information about who to be,
what to do and how to live. But what if there was a way to teach children how to manage priorities, focus
on goals and be a positive influence on the world around them? The Leader in Meis that programme. It's
based on a hugely successful initiative carried out at the A.B. Combs Elementary School in North
Carolina. To hear the parents of A. B Combs talk about the school is to be amazed. In 1999, the school
debuted a programme that taught The 7 Habits of Highly Effective Peopleto a pilot group of students. The
parents reported an incredible change in their children, who blossomed under the programme. By the end of
the following year the average end-of-grade scores had leapt from 84 to 94. This book will launch the
message onto a much larger platform. Stephen R. Covey takes the 7 Habits, that have already changed the

lives of millions of people, and shows how children can use them as they develop. Those habits -- be
proactive, begin with the end in mind, put first things first, think win-win, seek to understand and then
to be understood, synergize, and sharpen the saw -- are critical skills to learn at a young age and bring
incredible results, proving that it's never too early to teach someone how to live well.
Looking Beyond the Ivy League Aug 31 2022 The celebrated book that revolutionized the way Americans
choose colleges-now fully revised and updated An invaluable guide with virtually no competition, this
book helped to establish Loren Pope as one of the nation's most respected experts on the college
application process. Now fully revised and updated, Looking Beyond the Ivy League offers a step-by-step
guide to selecting the right institution, a checklist of specific questions to ask when visiting a
college, the secrets to creating good applications and good applicants, and much more. With as few as onethird of college students remaining at the institution they entered as freshmen, finding the right
college is harder than ever before. This book makes it easier for students and their parents.
Relentless May 04 2020 Be Relentless! Hamish Brewer (aka the Tattooed Skateboarding Principal) grew up
in a home disrupted by poverty, addiction, and family dysfunction. He understands the feelings of fear,
lostness, and desperation that overwhelm too many children today--because that was his life. That
experience is what drives him to work relentlessly to empower people living in the toughest areas to
envision and create a better future for themselves. Disrupt the norm. That is the challenge Hamish, a
Nationally Distinguished Principal, calls educators, students, families, and communities to accept. And
as he authentically shares his life experiences and adventures in this book, you, too, will be inspired
to . . . Believe that something bigger and better is possible. Pursue your best, whatever it takes.
Transform your school. Become the educator you always dreamed of being. Leave a legacy that pushes others
to achieve their best! Relentless is more than a motto. It's a mission of total passion and purpose. And
it's the only way to win at work and at life. Are you ready to take your life and work to the next level?
Be Relentless! "Hamish proves that passion, love, and thinking outside the box have the power to change
children's lives." --Michael Ien Cohen, director and producer, Humanity Stoked "This book is no gimmick;
it is a way of being. It is real. We must fight for all children. We must be all in. So, roll up your
sleeves. Show those tattoos. And be Relentless." --John P. Broome, PhD, associate professor of education,
University of Mary Washington "In Relentless, Hamish Brewer shares a story of hope, love, and inspiration
for making schools better. It is one part memoir, one part school-improvement guide, and a whole lot of
motivation." --Beth Houf, principal, Fulton Middle School; coauthor, Lead Like a PIRATE
The Best Teacher in You May 16 2021 What does teaching look like at its very best? How are great
teachers able to ignite a love of learning and change students’ lives? In this book you’ll learn from
seven remarkable teachers who stretch beyond the conventional foundations of good teaching to transform
their classrooms into exciting, dynamic places where teachers and students cocreate the learning
experience. Based on six years of extensive work, the book outlines a framework that identifies four
dimensions of effective teaching and learning that are integrated in these highly effective teachers’
classrooms—and that all teachers can use to recognize and release the potential in themselves and their
students.
Ending Discrimination Against People with Mental and Substance Use Disorders Mar 02 2020 Estimates
indicate that as many as 1 in 4 Americans will experience a mental health problem or will misuse alcohol
or drugs in their lifetimes. These disorders are among the most highly stigmatized health conditions in
the United States, and they remain barriers to full participation in society in areas as basic as
education, housing, and employment. Improving the lives of people with mental health and substance abuse
disorders has been a priority in the United States for more than 50 years. The Community Mental Health
Act of 1963 is considered a major turning point in America's efforts to improve behavioral healthcare. It
ushered in an era of optimism and hope and laid the groundwork for the consumer movement and new models
of recovery. The consumer movement gave voice to people with mental and substance use disorders and
brought their perspectives and experience into national discussions about mental health. However over the
same 50-year period, positive change in American public attitudes and beliefs about mental and substance
use disorders has lagged behind these advances. Stigma is a complex social phenomenon based on a
relationship between an attribute and a stereotype that assigns undesirable labels, qualities, and
behaviors to a person with that attribute. Labeled individuals are then socially devalued, which leads to
inequality and discrimination. This report contributes to national efforts to understand and change
attitudes, beliefs and behaviors that can lead to stigma and discrimination. Changing stigma in a lasting
way will require coordinated efforts, which are based on the best possible evidence, supported at the
national level with multiyear funding, and planned and implemented by an effective coalition of
representative stakeholders. Ending Discrimination Against People with Mental and Substance Use
Disorders: The Evidence for Stigma Change explores stigma and discrimination faced by individuals with
mental or substance use disorders and recommends effective strategies for reducing stigma and encouraging
people to seek treatment and other supportive services. It offers a set of conclusions and
recommendations about successful stigma change strategies and the research needed to inform and evaluate
these efforts in the United States.
Descriptive Inquiry in Teacher Practice May 28 2022 What does it mean to teach for human dignity? How
does one do so? This practical book shows how the leaders at four urban public schools used a process
called Descriptive Inquiry to create democratic schools that promote and protect human dignity. The
authors argue that teachers must attend to who a child is and find a way to create classrooms that allow
everyone to feel safe and express ideas. Responding to the perennial question of how to cultivate
teachers, they offer an approach that attends to both ethical development and instructional methods. They
also provide a way forward for school leaders seeking to listen to, and provide guidance for, their

staff. At its core, Descriptive Inquiry in Teacher Practice champions a commitment to schools as places
in which children, teachers, and leaders can learn how to live and work well together. Book Features:
679;;Illustrates how to take an inquiry stance toward the difficult issues that educators face every day.
679;;Examines how themes regularly addressed in foundations can be used to improve schools. 679;;Includes
engaging portraits of progressive urban schools that showcase the qualities of the leaders that guide
them. 679;;Demonstrates the power of a progressive and humanistic education for children of color and for
those from lower-income backgrounds.
Be the Change Apr 02 2020 Be the Change tells the remarkable story of an innovative public high school
in East Palo Alto modeled after successful small schools in New York City. Guided by the expertise of
renowned educator Linda Darling-Hammond, it offers authentic and engaging instruction that has allowed
students who start off far behind to graduate and go on to college in record numbers.
Changing Lives: Gustavo Dudamel, El Sistema, and the Transformative Power of Music Jun 16 2021 Reveals
the effect that education can have on positive social change by examining the life of a conductor of the
Los Angeles Philharmonic and the unique program that nurtured his talent back home in Venezuela and its
current availability in the U.S. 15,000 first printing.
What School Could Be Feb 22 2022 An inspiring account of teachers in ordinary circumstances doing
extraordinary things, showing us how to transform education What School Could Be offers an inspiring
vision of what our teachers and students can accomplish if trusted with the challenge of developing the
skills and ways of thinking needed to thrive in a world of dizzying technological change. Innovation
expert Ted Dintersmith took an unprecedented trip across America, visiting all fifty states in a single
school year. He originally set out to raise awareness about the urgent need to reimagine education to
prepare students for a world marked by innovation--but America's teachers one-upped him. All across the
country, he met teachers in ordinary settings doing extraordinary things, creating innovative classrooms
where children learn deeply and joyously as they gain purpose, agency, essential skillsets and mindsets,
and real knowledge. Together, these new ways of teaching and learning offer a vision of what school could
be—and a model for transforming schools throughout the United States and beyond. Better yet, teachers and
parents don't have to wait for the revolution to come from above. They can readily implement small
changes that can make a big difference. America's clock is ticking. Our archaic model of education trains
our kids for a world that no longer exists, and accelerating advances in technology are eliminating
millions of jobs. But the trailblazing of many American educators gives us reasons for hope. Capturing
bold ideas from teachers and classrooms across America, What School Could Be provides a realistic and
profoundly optimistic roadmap for creating cultures of innovation and real learning in all our schools.
Teaching to Change Lives Nov 21 2021 This insightful book conveys the author's passion for communication
and gets to the heart of how to do it. Discover the thrill of applying the seven proven concepts - and
seeing the results! Also contains sample lesson plans. A great tool for your PDA or Desktop
Gender Diversity and LGBTQ Inclusion in K-12 Schools Jun 28 2022 This exploration of effective practices
to support lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, queer (LGBTQ) and gender-diverse students in elementary,
middle, and high school contexts focuses on curriculum, pedagogy, and school environment. Narratives and
artwork from the field are framed by sociocultural and critical theory as well as research-based
elaboration on the issues discussed. Applications of antidiscrimination law and policy, as well as
learning skills like creativity, collaboration, and critical thinking help teachers tackle some of the
most significant educational challenges of our time. The stories of real-world practices offer
encouragement for building inclusive environments and enhancing social-emotional relationships among
youth, families, and schools. Gender Diversity and LGBTQ Inclusion in K-12 Schools provides a helpful
roadmap for educators hoping to create safe and empowering spaces for LGBTQ and gender-diverse students
and families.
Managing to Change Jul 18 2021 This book shows how school improvement efforts are often undermined by
the changing conditions around schools, as well as by some of the very policies and programs designed to
help them make improvements. Hatch argues that schools cannot wait around for conditions to improve or
policymakers to figure out how to provide the right support. Schools need to create the conditions for
their own success. To help them accomplish that, the A01thor describes a small set of key practices that
schools can use to get resources, manage external demands, and build their capacity to make and sustain
improvements over time.
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